C 4.1

From: lafrate, Marilyn

Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 11:55 PM

To: marty@luv2tutor.com
Cc: Tarantini, Maria

Subject: Re: Finance, Administration and Audit Committee, January 29th, 2014

Thank you for your comments. I have forwarded them to the City Clerk to be included as part of the public record.

the public record

Regards, Marilyn lafrate Councillor

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone.

From: Marty

Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 11:30 PM **To:** Ward 1 Support Staff; <u>Clerks@vaughan.ca</u>

Reply To: Marty

Cc: lafrate, Marilyn; Tarantini, Maria

Subject: Re: Finance, Administration and Audit Committee, January 29th, 2014

Thank you for getting back to me. Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend tomorrows meeting. However, I would like to again stress the importance of a sidewalk along the north side of Teston Rd towards Bathurst St. There are a lot of families living in the Quail Run Blvd area. Many have children that will walking along Teston Rd at sometime in the next few years. Teston road is a dangerous/unsafe road to be walking on, especially for children. Please consider the safety of our children and or every child when planning your budget for this year. Investing in our children can never be a mistake or too costly. I would hate to see a child or adult injured, just because there wasn't enough money in a budget. Again, thank you for the consideration. Best Regards,

Marty[®]

PS My wife had difficulties getting signatures on her petition. It is an estate community and most homes have 7 to 9 ft gates enclosing their residence. The few homes without gated entrances, either refused to open their doors or were not home the few times my wife stopped by. It may be easier closer to Spring, when the weather gets a little nicer. If it will help, we will try again in a few months. Again, thank you for the consideration.

On Monday, January 20, 2014 11:02:36 AM, Ward 1 Support Staff < ssward1@vaughan.ca wrote:

Good Morning Mr. Segal,

Our office would like to advise you that the item that you had brought to our attention, the pedestrian linkages at Teston Road and Bathurst Street, is being discussed at next week's Finance, Administration and Audit Committee. You will be able to come and to speak to the item. The meeting is taking place on January 29th, 2014 at 9:30am in Committee Room 243.

C4.2

If you cannot attend please email any concerns and/or comments to clerks@vaughan.ca and copy our office. In the subject line of your email please state the title:

Finance, Administration and Audit Committee, January 29th, 2014 Report 17, Item 11.1, Pedestrian Linkages at Teston Road and Bathurst Street.

I have attached a copy of the report prepared by staff for you to review.

If you have any further questions feel free to contact our office.

Kind Regards,

Cristina Ward 1 Support Staff